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April 17, 2025  

 
Dear Friend of Sussex County Public Schools, 

On behalf of the Sussex County Public Schools family, we would like to extend an invitation of 
support for sponsorship or participation in our 12th Annual Sussex Educational Foundation, Inc. 
Golf Tournament, Saturday, June 21, 2025, Sleepy Hole Golf Course, Suffolk, Virginia.  The 
Sussex Educational Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization created to help those in need. 

In 2024, we were fortunate to raise over $18,000 dollars to assist our students with scholarship 
awards, school supplies, and related materials which contributes to academic excellence. We look 
to surpass last year’s figures but we need your support. 

Enclosed, you will find a brochure for the event on Saturday, June 21st, which provides 
information of how you or your company can participate through sponsorship as well as 
participating with a team entry. Information on whom to make registrations checks payable to, is 
also provided on the golf tournament brochure. 

We thank you in advance for your support of Sussex County Public Schools as we continue with 
our focus of “Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders”.          

 

Sincerely,                                         SCAN TO REGISTER             SCAN TO DONATE                                           

Dr. Julius L. Hamlin 
 
Julius L. Hamlin, Ed.D.  
Division Superintendent 
www.sussexeducationalfoundation.us  
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                                            Go to www.sussexeducationalfoundation.us to Register or Donate 


